Golin/ Harris International
No. 250, Oak Road
 Taipei, Taiwan
30 April 2012

Ms Ingrid Kao
Plaza Hotel
64, Beach Road
Singapore
Dear Ms Kao,
Subject: Efficiency in Customer Service
We stayed in the Plaza Hotel for our company trip from April 20 to April 25, 2012, a total of 4 rooms.  Though the trip was a lot of fun, our excitement was spoiled due to some problem with your hotel.
To begin with, some of my colleagues found that their bed sheets were molded and called housekeeping.  But no staff showed up until my colleague called for the sixth time.  After more than two hours, the sheets were finally changed.  Then, some of our rooms didn’t have a hair dryer and we had to again wait a long time for housekeeping to bring it.  Last but not the least, all of our rooms leaked on the last day of our stay, and none of your staff could explain why.
We are dismayed that a famous hotel chain such as yours would take such matters so lightly and provide such poor service.  Even after our formal complaint upon check-out, the front desk staff uttered only a simple “sorry.”  My colleagues and I are very unhappy with the experience, and we think it is only fair for the management to give us a 10 percent refund, to be used against our next stay.
I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely

Nina Liu

Manager
